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HEADS UP!  
 

15
th

 February 2019 

 

 

We have had a fairly quiet week this week but our main highlight was the visit to the 

Menorah synagogue on Thursday.  We had a wonderful morning, all learning new 

things, including the adults, and we received a very warm welcome from the 

community there. Many thanks to parent volunteers for driving and helping. 

 

I don’t know if everyone is aware, but Lisa Paton has set up a Pott Shrigley Facebook 

page for us to share our various events and activities. It would be great if you could 

take a look and ‘like’ some things and perhaps even share with friends and family?  

Our aim is to raise the public profile of our lovely school so that we can attract more 

potential customers! 

 

The day we come back after half term is Thinking Day for rainbows, brownies, 

beavers and scouts so if any children are involved with those groups and wish to 

come to school in their uniform, they are welcome to do so. 

 

Other exciting news is that Sale Sharks are visiting school every Thursday until the 

Easter holidays to run a tag rugby programme, some of which is classroom based, 

with the theme of RESPECT.  Having worked with Sale Sharks previously, I think that 

our children will love both the physical and reflective side of the programme they 

deliver. 

 

Year 6 have done some SATS test practice this week and they should have all come 

home with results and some target areas to work on.  Whilst we will certainly be 

addressing these at school, if you wish to discuss these with your child and perhaps 

support them in their learning, it can only help them in their journey towards 

achieving the expected level and transitioning to high school.  We have given them 

all a SPAG study book to revise with (please check their bags for this!) and a maths 

one has been ordered. Don’t forget that SATS BLASTER club starts the first week 

back on Tuesday 26th February. 



 

I hope that you have a fantastic half term holiday and that this lovely weather holds 

out for us. 

 

Kind regards 

Ms J Bromley 

 

Dates for the first week back after half-term include: 

 

Monday 25th February     -   Thinking Day for Rainbows, Brownies, Beavers & Scouts 

- Street Dance After School Club  3.30 – 4.20 pm 

Tuesday 26th February     -   School Nurse in school for Reception hearing and vision  

                                       screening 

- Front Row Music Lessons 

- Swimming Lessons  Y4, 5 & 6 

- SATS BLASTER Club  Y6 

Thursday 28th February    -   Sale Sharks  -  Tag Rugby 

- PTA Activity Club  3.30 – 4.15 pm 

Friday 1st March             -   Substation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


